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Dear Clinically Responsible Service Provider: 

 

As you know, the State of Michigan and local communities are now in the process of 
receiving vaccinations for the most vulnerable members of our community. The state has 
been working in collaboration with large chain pharmacies such as Walgreen’s, CVS, 
and Meijer to provide vaccinations to the residents of assisted living facilities, nursing 
homes, and group homes.  

The process is working. Many members received the first dose of the vaccine and are 
scheduled to receive the second dose. We want to ensure that members and their 
guardians understand the importance of informed consent. So, while we realize the 
process has moved quickly, we ask that the Case Managers and Supports Coordinators 
follow up with their assigned homes to check that consent was obtained or the 
consumer/guardian declined.  

The Residential Department is working with the specialized residential providers to get 
information about the number of residents and staff vaccinated. Our data is related to 
specific tracking tasks, and we are not asking for your Case Managers or Supports 
Coordinators to do this. Please refer to the Clinically Responsible Service Provider 
Process Flow for detailed information. 

Thank you for your dedication and professionalism during these challenging times. 
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